

City of Columbus

Office of City Clerk 90 West Broad Street Columbus OH 43215-9015 columbuscitycouncil.org

Legislation Text

File #: 0034X-2016, Version: 1

To commemorate the work of Betty Jo Reed, and to congratulate Betty Jo on her retirement from the City of Columbus

WHEREAS, in March 2002, Betty Jo Reed began working for the City of Columbus in the Department of Development and has been diligent in her role as a Development Program Coordinator in the Housing Division; and

WHEREAS, Betty Jo Reed has been a dedicated employee and friend to many throughout the Department; and

WHEREAS, Betty Jo Reed has decided to give up these job duties and move on to another phase in her life; and

WHEREAS, on behalf of the citizens of Columbus, we commend Betty Jo Reed for her hard work, both internal and external customer-service skills, initiative, and service. On March 4, 2016, she will retire after having served as a role model for her co-workers and family; and

BE IT RESOLVED BY THE COUNCIL OF THE CITY OF COLUMBUS: That this Council does hereby congratulate Betty Jo Reed on her years of service and her contributions to making the City of Columbus the best place to live, work and raise a family.